
Thank You
Dear CSUSB Retirees Association,

I want to take the time to thank you for selecting me to be a recipient for the CSUSB 
Retirees Association Scholarship Endowment for the academic year 2022-2023. I am 
humbled and honored to have been considered for this award and your generosity will 
surely make a positive impact towards my educational experience at CSUSB.

I am currently entering my junior year, majoring in Health Services Administration. 
Shortly after I obtain my bachelor's degree, I plan to pursue a Master of Science in 
Physician Assistant Studies. I have always been passionate about helping others, which 
is why the medical field has always been a destined area for me. I am moved to be able 
to give back to my community one day and I aspire to be a competent provider in 
healthcare services. With the generous funds that I am being awarded, I will be able to 
pay my tuition without the stress of other expenses. This will not only alleviate my 
financial burdens, but also allow me to focus solely on my studies and education.

I want to say thank you once again for providing aid for my future by awarding me the 
CSUSB Retirees Association Scholarship Endowment. I will stay committed to being 
a great investment and I dedicate myself to being an exemplary student. I hope one day 
I can help students achieve their goals just as you have helped me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Klarissa Mendoza
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